
 
 

Ksan Society will continue the  Friday Food Share program at Ksan Place with Precautionary 

measures and changes due to the escalating measures to slow the spread COVID-19. 

Volunteers will put food received into bags from Food Share based on your family size and the 

amount of Food we receive from our Food Share sponsor SAVE-On Foods.   

Lunch cancelled until further notice.  

Friday Food Share at Ksan Place Open for Food  

Pick-up ONLY until further notice 

12:00 – 12:30 for people with the initial of their last name starting with the Letters,   

A – I 

1:00 - 1:30 for people with the initial of their last name starting with the  letters,   

J – R 

2:00 – 2:30  for people with the initial of their last name starting with the  letters, 

  S – Z  

Pick-up of Food bags will be just inside the Ksan Place gates, 101-2812 Hall Street 

with minimum of 6ft social distancing.   If you are ill or isolating please  don’t attend in per-

son.  If you  aren't attending due to precautions of COVID-19 but need food please  phone or 

text Peggy at 250-615-7991 or email: peggy@ksansociety.ca , alternate arrangements will be 

made.  Ksan Society wants  to ensure people needing food receive food. 

Thank You, for helping us all keep safer. 

Peggy Julseth, Ksan Place Coordinator 


